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Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Archie, Austin, Chloe, and Samuel, 
Class 2 

Maddie and Theo 
Class 3 

Amelia and Josh 
Class 4 

Anya, Leo and Matt 

 
 

15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 

16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 

   Junior production 6pm 

17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 

18th Dec  Christmas parties  

   Non-uniform day 

19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                        1.30pm 

19th Dec  End of term 

2015 

5th January  Children return 

7th Jan  Class 2 start swimming 

 

 

 

     School News 

 
 Everyone had fun at the Christmas Fayre 

which was a great success, with lots of 

positive feedback. The event raised a 

fabulous amount of £707!  A great big THANK 

YOU to Dean Forest Railway, Clearwell Caves, 

The Woodlands, Whirlikidz, Perrygrove, 

Cameron’s, Too Beautiful and many parents 

who all very kindly donated raffle prizes. We 

would also like to thank all those ‘little helpers’ 

that made the event run smoothly. 

 Today the children enjoyed their Christmas 

dinner – it was a lovely occasion with 

crackers, music and great food. 

 Tickets for the Christmas Performances have 

been distributed.  If you have tickets that you 

do not need, please return to school so that 

we can provide additional tickets for families 

who request them.  

 Pupils are asked to arrive at 5.30pm for the 

evening performances to allow them time to 

get changed and be ready to start at 6pm. 

 We have noticed a number of children being 

dropped off and left before 8.50 am.  Please 

ensure that your child is supervised on the 

yard until this time.  Many thanks for your 

support with this.  

 Christmas Parties will take place next Thursday 

– this will be a non uniform day.  On Friday 

afternoon, we walk up to the Forest Church 

for our Carol Service.  All parents are very 

welcome to join us – if you would like to walk 

with us, please be at school for 1pm.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are invited to take part in the 

local authority consultation on term 

dates for 2016-17. 
termdateconsultation@gloucestershire.gov.uk 

Our school’s learning code: 

My teacher can teach and the children can 

learn if: 

 I listen carefully 

 I show respect 

 I try my hardest and don’t give up 

 I help others and share 

 I am in charge of my own learning 

 I am in charge of ME! 
 

 

 

 
Our attendance is 95.44% which is below our expected 

average.  Illness has had a lot to do with this the last 

couple of weeks. 

An average attendance of 80% or less across a child’s 

school career adds up to missing a whole 2 years from 

school! 


